
I WISH ALL THE TEACHING FACULTY A HAPPY TEACHERS DAY

I am indeed proud to see tremendous feedback in relation to quality of article &
printing to our college journal right from its inception. Communcation is the key to success.
We will make our Journal available in the CODS official website.

The Dental council of India introduced points system for publication of article in
various Journals, Vide its letter noDE-(188)-2011/A5339 dated on 10th August 2011 for
starting/increase of seats in MDS courses for the session 2012-13.This has made to start
the journals by many institutions of their own journal. This is whole heartedly welcomed, but
one should maintain quality of the journal. This will lead to inculcate towards research for
Faculty members.

With the introduction of reforms in UG & PG Dental Education, the Faculties are to be
updated & keep up with the pace of curricular reforms & Change in teaching strategy. The
current goals of quality of Dental education & reforms in a developing country like India
cannot be achieved without full time dedicated faculty with a zeal towards research activity.
As a teacher we have to self analyse our principles of integrity, personal knowledge
experience with professional knowledge ....

I appreciate the editorial team for bring the Journal biannually regularly.

DR. V.V SUBBA REDDY
PRINCIPAL


